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Drive-In Puppet Show 

Thursday, October 8th at 6:30 pm. 

Shenanigans: Animals In Charge! 

Eulenspiegel Puppets will perform a new show, drive-in style in the library’s parking lot, 

featuring the fun adventures animals are having while humans are limiting their community 

contacts.  The story is based on true stories of animal antics during a pandemic. Ten-foot-tall 

Mother Earth will make an appearance as well. This show will delight an audience of all ages. 

Register for a parking spot by calling us at 319-283-1515  or stop in at the library. Be sure to 

give the size of the vehicle you will be driving so the parked vehicles can allow a good view for 

all. Parking will be staggered for proper distancing and viewing. The show is limited to 25 

vehicles. Just like at the drive-in movie, you will be instructed on which FM radio station to tune 

into to hear the show. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Pages and Play Club Online 

Tune in for some spooky stories on October 14 when 

Miss Katie will host an interactive Story Time using 

GoToMeeting. The weekly Story Times that have been 

posted on the library Facebook page can now be found 

on the library YouTube channel! 

Interactive Book Club 

Book Club will start meeting through GoToMeeting. 

Access the book-of-the-month through Bridges or Hoopla or check-out a copy at the library. 

Enjoy great conversation through the virtual meeting room from the comfort of your home. 


